TABULAM PUBLIC SCHOOL

“STAND TALL - RESPECT ALL”


NEWSLETTER


11th November, 2013

 Principal:  Lesley Mills                                        Ph: 02/66 661 219

www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au                     Fax: 02/66 661 357  

[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]



[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]



[image: image5.png]



[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.jpg]



[image: image8.jpg]



[image: image9.jpg].

e =53 848 0 = ¥
NG cHiLDREN
tE ROAD 10 -4

,,,,,,,,,,,,

L yhl





[image: image10.jpg]



[image: image11.jpg]



[image: image12.jpg]





Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,
Welcome to week 6 and our Yr.5/6 camp to Stradbroke Island, we hope to have a great time learning about the Island’s environment and culture as well as taking part in many fun activities.

Last week Aunty Carmel and I travelled to Sydney to the National Aboriginal Education Conference. It was inspiring to see the achievements and talent of many Aboriginal students across NSW. Our student’s art work was admired by many of the visitors to the conference.

It is Remembrance day today where we remember all who have fought and died in the wars and our Year 3/ 4 students did a great job of running the assembly in the absence of Year 5/6. Well done!
Our Newspapers in Education page which was published last week had a number of errors and omissions. After following this up with the paper our page will be printed again, correctly, on Tuesday 12th November (tomorrow).
Students in Yr. 4 & 6 have completed an Aspirations survey which we sent information about earlier in the year. This survey also requests that parents of these students take part. The survey is by the University of Newcastle and 
 the link for the survey is: http://goo.gl/JxVID  We would greatly appreciate your participation.
For our mufti day last Friday, students raised $32.70 to go towards the SRC funds for Attendance Rewards day. Thank you for your support.

It has been bought to our attention that a number of students have been lighting fires. We would encourage you to speak to your children about the dangers of fire.

Students had the opportunity to visit a health bus today provided by Royal Far West. The children enjoyed experiencing the feel of the mobile clinic.
Students on Gold level:

Kindergarten: Charlotte, Miah, Shyannah, Malachi, Donald , Keeley,

Year 1/2: AnneMaree, Dellmay, Anastasia, August, Pierre, Oscar, Albert, Samuel, Amber, Kendita, Cheyanne, Christine, Bing, Antwone, Michael.
Year 3/4: Aaliyah, Mikaela, Jacinta, Abby, Haylee, Matty, Azrianna, Montique, Tamia, Tamika, MichaelZ, Harrison, Hillary, Louise, Shaquille.

Year 5/6: Cleo, Leroy, Ally, Madison, Crystal, Maria, Lachlan, Hayley.
Have a great week!

Lesley Mills
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